
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school on Monday, January 16th in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. 

Holiday. 

 

There are eight days left in the second quarter. Please talk with your child about their progress 

and encourage them to finish strong. If you have any questions about their progress, make sure to 

reach out to their teacher.  

 

As we continue with mid-year assessments, remember that students will use their laptops to take 

the assessments. It is important that students have their laptops and that they are fully charged 

each day. We will take the ELA interim assessment this coming Wednesday. 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be able to have our 8th grade dance again this year. We 

will send home a letter soon with more information, including dress code for the dance and 

donations. The first planning meeting will take place next Wednesday at 6:00 in the media 

center. If you have questions about how you can help, please contact Mrs. Drayton in the front 

office. 

 

The basketball teams will play at Northwest Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will have a match at 

home against Northwest on Thursday. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


